
REVISED CUSTOMER NOTICE 
 
Effective July 1, 2022, you will get a credit of 0.49% of the Current Energy/Major Storm 
Adjustment portion of your bill. Through this credit, GMP is returning $3.2 million to customers 
for lower power supply costs, net of sales and major storm restoration costs, that had accrued 
through December 31, 2021. This credit will be on your energy statement for 12 months and may 
be adjusted in the future based on power supply costs, sales, and major storm restoration costs.  
 
Visit https://greenmountainpower.com/regulatory/rate-regulation-plan-filings/ or contact us at 1-
888-835-4672 for more information. 


